
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
The City of Dougherty will be 

holding a Public Hearing to review 
an application for a State Revolving 
Fund (SRF) loan and to make avail-
able to the public the contents of 
an environmental information doc-
ument and the City’s project plan. 
These documents include design 
and environmental information relat-
ed to the proposed improvements to 
the City’s wastewater infrastructure.

The proposed project is a low 
pressure collection (STEP) system 
throughout the City and a new 3-cell 
controlled lagoon. The controlled 
discharge lagoon will consist of a 
0.64 acre primary cell and two 0.10 
acre secondary cells (surface area) 
with a new discharge line running 
along right of way on Zinnia Avenue 
south to a new outfall structure at 
Coldwater Creek.

The purpose of this Public Hear-
ing is to inform area residents of 
the community of Dougherty of this 
proposed action, discuss the actual 
cost and user fees associated with 
this project, and to address citizen’s 
concerns, if any, with the plan.

The Public Hearing location and 
time are as follows:

DATE-April 11 2021 TIME 6:00 
P.M.

LOCATION Dougherty City Hall
ADDRESS 81 East Patrick St. 

Dougherty, Iowa 50433
All interested persons and en-

couraged to attend this hearing. 
Written comments on this proposal 
may also be submitted prior to the 
hearing. Questions regarding this 
hearing or the availability of docu-
mentation may be directed to the 
CONTACT at PHONE NUMBER 
641-430-5709 or 641-794-3335.
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